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I oppose HB 2001.

A one-size-fits-all approach is not appropriate. Each city is different,
and each neighborhood within a given city is different. Local residents
should have a voice in how their neighborhoods infill and create
housing. Furthermore, this bill is unlikely to address the issue it
claims to address (i.e., low/middle income housing). Easing zoning codes
will primarily benefit developers, who will build luxury housing.

I urge you to halt this bill. At the very least, you should allow more
opportunity for public testimony so that you can hear from the many who
oppose this bill.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best,
Lauren Willis
--
Lauren Willis, Ph.D.
Program and Exhibit Developer
Museum of Natural and Cultural History
University of Oregon
541.346.3030
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